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SOCIAL HOUSING IN THE ENTRANCE PENINSULA 

27/04/2010  TEPCP NFA Covering  letter inc $30.00 fee  requesting FOI  for amount of 
properties owned in The Entrance Precinct. 

7/05/2010 NSW HOUSING 
 

NFA Response requesting a further payment of  $120.00 to 
continue with advice further charges may be incurred.  

ILLEGAL CAMPING. 
27/04/2010 TEPCP 

 
ACTIVE Letter requesting Council Rangers  to actively pursue illegal 

parking at Karagi Reserve in peak holiday time..   
28/04/2010 Brett Sherar 

WSC 
ACTIVE Email from WSC's Open Space and Recreation Manager 

advising he is having gates designed for Karagi Reserve 
29/04/2010 Jody Hinds 

Chief Ranger WSC 
ACTIVE Letter offering to address meeting to discuss issues. 

06/05/2010 TEPCP ACTIVE Email to Jodi Hinds advising of Illegal camping  with camp 
fire at Long Jetty cycleway near Archbold Road. 

GRAFFITI REMOVAL CAMPAIGN 
28/04/2010 TEPCP NFA Letter to WSC advising of tagging on shelter on Long Jetty 

Cycleway at Archbold Road 
06/05/2010 TEPCP NFA Letter to WSC advising of new tagging to shelter just north of 

Archbold Road 

WYONG SHIRE COUNCIL'S MANAGEMENT PLAN 
21/04/2010 WSCC ACTIVE Letter from WSC providing copies of the 2010/2011 

Management Plan  
17/05/2010 TEPCP ACTIVE Letter to WSC advising our disappointment in the Community 

not being consulted on infrastructure spending. 

PROPOSED WYONG BOTANICAL GARDENS AT PIONEER DAIRY 
24/03/2010 WSC 

 
NFA Invitation to join David Harris, MP at the launch on 

24/03/2010 at 9:00am.. 
17/05/2010 Emma McBride 

Councillor WSC 
NFA Email advising Council will receive a report on will be 

presented to Council at the next meeting. 

BICYCLE AND SHARED PATHWAY STRATEGY 
08/05/2010 WSC ACTIVE TEPCP's formal submission on the strategy pointing out that 

priority needs to be given to the missing links between The 
Entrance and Long Jetty. 

WOOLWORTHS LIQUOR LICENCE APPLICATION BAY VILLAGE 
10/05/2010 BSV 

Solicitors 
NFA Letter advising of application. 

WYONG COUNCIL PHOTO COMPETITION AND EXHIBITION 

08/05/2010 TEPCP NFA Email suggesting the exhibition also be displayed at The 
Entrance Community Centre Gallery.. 

TUGGERAH LAKES STENCH AT FISHERMAN'S WHARF 
06/05/2010 TEPCP ACTIVE Email to Paul Barnes re question at May Meeting about what 

is being done about the stench at Fisherman's Wharf. 
07/05/2010 Paul Barnes  

TE TCM 
NFA Email advising what is being done about the issue.. 

 
NOTE TEPCP RECEIVES AND MONITORS ALL DEVELOPMENT APPLICTAION NOTICES FROM COUNCIL. 


